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March 18, 2020 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Today, with a broken heart, I have made a most difficult decision.  I have cancelled the 122nd 
“Believe There is Good in the World” Grand Session that was scheduled for April 26 – 29, 2020 
in Ocean City, Maryland.  My decision was made in accordance with the mandates of our 
Governor, Larry Hogan, and our Most Worshipful Grand Master, Richard P. Naegele.   
 
The Worthy Grand Patron and I were looking forward to greeting our members and guests and 
celebrating the achievements of this past year.  That will have to wait until it is safe to gather.  In 
the next weeks ahead, I will be making a decision regarding a Special Grand Session.  
 
For now, prayer is the strongest weapon we have at our disposal.  Let us pray for the health and 
well-being of our families and our Sisters and Brothers around the world as we go through this 
difficult time together. 
 
“On Angel Wings” and in Star Love, 
 
 
 
 
Deborah L. Raynovich, WGM      
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